June 6, 2016 REC’D JUN 9 2015

1668 Trumansburg Rd.
Ithaca, NY 14850

An Open Letter to Mental Health and Legal Professionals:
Dear Folks,

I wish to make it known that in the event of my hospitalization for mental illness of any
kind, I insist that notice shall be published in the Ithaca Journal. and that any and all callers shall
be readily informed of my circumstances, and that such opportunities as may exist for them to
contact. visit, or otherwise ofter support for me should be made readily available to them.

Thanks,
Sincerely,
G ﬂL
Bonze Anne Rose Blayk
a/k/a barmayden AnneRose Blayk
ce:

Mental Hygiene Legal Service of New York State
Richard Wenig Esq., MHLS
Kevin Moshier Esq., MHLS

Robert Breiman MD
John Bezirganian MD
Ronald Leifer MD
Peter Breggin MD

Kevin Field PhD
Joanne Zager PhD
William Connor PhD

/Cayuga Medical Center
Greater Binghamton Health Center
Elmira Psychiatric Center



